Benwick Primary School



High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA

Telephone: 01354 677266	email:	office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk	
Headteacher: Mrs. J. North, BEd Hons, NPQH		www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk	
11 October 2017			
To Parents/Carers of Pupils in Year 4, 5 and 6			
Dear Parents/Carers			
Football Matches			
Over the next few months, we have a number of football matches organised. Our 'B' team will play in November; the 'A' team in January and March and the 'Girls' in February.			
Mr Dowson, our Premier Sports Coach has offered to run football trials after school every Wednesday starting next week, 18 th October until 4.15pm. If you would like your child to attend please sign the slip below and return to school before Tuesday 17 th October.			
Yours sincerely			
2 North			
Mrs J North Headteacher			

Football Trials Permission Slip (Year 4, 5 and 6)

f give permission for my child	to attend the football trials
Signed:	Date: